Dear Parents or Guardians
Re:  Take Your Child to Work Day – Monday 9th December 2019
This year, Wollaston School are implementing a “Take Your Child to Work” day for Year 10 students.  This activity is undertaken with the help of parents, relatives or friends to give students an insight into the world of work and to expand learning from the classroom into the work environment.
On Monday 9th December 2019 we ask that parents, relatives or friends will, where possible, take their children to work for the day in order for them to observe life in the workplace, and to discuss career aspirations, the nature of work etc with parents and their colleagues.

Our goal is to make this day worthwhile for every student. To ensure that students benefit from this experience they will undertake a number of preparatory sessions in their tutorial lessons and once back in school have time to reflect on their day.     

This activity is intended to be purely one of Work Shadowing/Work Observation and not work experience, therefore, students are expected to observe work and if they do take part in work tasks these should be low risk tasks.
If students are unable to secure a work shadowing placement they will be required to attend school where a Young Enterprise event has been arranged.  

Insurance:
The place of work that your child will be experiencing must have the relevant insurance, detailed in the employers consent form
To enable us to plan for the activity, could you please complete and return the attached consent forms to your son/daughters form tutor no later than Friday 29th November 2019. In order for students to participate in this day I do need both forms returning, one to be completed by parents/guardians and the other by the host company.
Should you need further information or have any questions please contact me on 01933 663501 or alternatively, email z.correa-humphries@wollsaton-school.net. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs Z. Correa-Humphries
Associate Assistant Headteacher i/c PSHE and the House System
